Just a reminder that the school office will cease to sell school uniform on Friday 15th Mach 2019.

- Uniform will no longer be available to purchase on parent pay. 
- The new supplier of our school uniform is Trutex.  
- Trutex accept all forms of payment.
- You can purchase uniform from the Trutex shop from 5th April 2019.
- Trutex are located at Unit 3 Sugar Mill Retail Park, Billacombe Road, Plymouth PL9 7HT
- Telephone 01752 491353 and email plymouth@trutex.com 
[bookmark: _GoBack]- "pop up shops" in the school through the year - further details to follow.
- If you are in receipt of free school meals, (not universal free school meals for all KS1 pupils), please be assured that nothing will change with regards to your entitlement.  Please come to the school office for more information.

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact the school office.

